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‘Building Lifelong Foundations Together’ 

Attendance  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s whole school attendance: 

Last week’s whole school attendance:  

 

RAG Rating 

 98% and above 

 96.1%- 97.9% 

 96% and below 

 

Our whole school attendance target is 96% 

Class  Weekly Attendance 

Forde 99% Amazing well done Forde Class  

Courtenay  97% 

Templar  94% 

Home Learning 

Please ensure that 

children are reading 

at least 4 times a 

week and it is 

recorded in there 

reading records. 

 

Spelling and maths 

homework will be 

sent home weekly. 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Wow! Another fantastic week in Courtenay Class. The children have been 

working hard this week to show positive learning behaviours and 

considering the presentation of their work. 

 

In English, In English, some of the children within Courtenay Class have 

been continuing to split off into the Read Write Inc groups in order to 

develop their reading and writing further. In our English, the children have 

used writing skills that they have learnt over the last few weeks to write the 

final two verses of the colour collector. The have ensured that they have 

used the ABCB rhyme scheme as well as considered the impact on the 

reader. 

 

 

Star of the Week  
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Iman 

For helping our 

school community 

learn about other 

faiths and religions.  

In math, we have moved onto fractions. The children started by completing 

an elicitation task to show what learning they have remembered from their 

previous year group. We have then focused on the parts of a fraction and 

what they tell us. 

 

In RE, the children have been exploring why 

Christians call the day that Jesus died ‘Good 

Friday’. This week, we have been looking at 

how Christians, today, celebrate Easter and 

what significance is have to the death and 

rebirth of Christ.  

 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

 

Miss Harris 

 

MESSAGE FROM MR O’SULLIVAN 

 

 

We Believe…..  
 
We are stronger together  
I would like to take a moment to express our pride in the commitment and hard work 
demonstrated by our Year 6 children this week as they completed practice SATs papers. Their 
resilience and perseverance were truly remarkable, as they tackled challenging questions and 
worked through each task with determination. As parents/carers, your support and 
encouragement play a crucial role in nurturing these qualities in our children. Well done Year 6!  
  
We all belong in our School Trust  
It was truly inspiring to witness one of our children stand 
before the school and share their experience of celebrating 
Ramadan this week. Their willingness to talk about their faith 
in front of the whole school showcased their courage and it 
was wonderful to witness how attentive the rest of the school 
community was during this time. This act perfectly embodies 
our school's core value of love at All Saints Marsh. The love 
demonstrated by the other children during the collective 
worship was evident, as they listened attentively and asked 
questions to grow their understanding further!  
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In removing barriers for all  
We would like to remind all parents about the upcoming 
Easter Service at St. Paul's Church in Newton Abbot, 
scheduled for March 27th at 13:45. Our children have been 
preparing readings and songs for this special occasion, 
and we are thrilled to share this memorable experience 
with you. It promises to be a beautiful celebration of Easter 
and a meaningful opportunity for our school community to 
come together in reflection and joy.  
 
We invite your child to make an easter bonnet at home (if 
they wish) and bring in to wear to the church and during 
the service. Please bring the bonnets into school by 
Tuesday 26th March marked with your child’s name.  
 
Here are some of the fabulous creations from last year for 
inspiration!  
 
  
In realising the possible so that all children can 
flourish….   
We are excited to share that we had another inspiring 
visitor this week who offered valuable insights into his 
career. Larry, a Director of Art for a local company, 
captivated the children with fascinating details about his 
profession. The children had the opportunity to ask 
questions, gaining a deeper understanding of how a 
passion for art can evolve into an exciting and fulfilling career. The 
children were particularly excited to see a campaign centred around 
footballer Killian Mbappe and there was certainly a buzz.  
 

And a HUGE thank you for the generous donations for Red Nose Day  
  

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 2024 

21.3.24 Cricket Engagement Day 

22.3.24 Courtenay Class Forest School 

26.3.24 PTFA Non School Uniform (details to follow) 

28.3.24 PTFA Forde Class Bake Sale 

29.3.24 – 12.5.24 Half Term  
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7.3.24  World Book Day 

27.3.24 – Easter Service 1.45pm 

29.3.24 – 12.4.24 Easter Break 

30.4.24 Maths Challenge Day – Year 5 – details to follow. 

23.5.24 PTFA Courtenay Bake Sale 

24.5.24 National Child Measurements (R and Yr 6) 

27.5.24 – 7.6.24 Half Term and Non Pupils Days  

14.6.24 PTFA Parent / Carer Craft Day 

20.6.24 PTFA Templar Bake Sale 

27.6.24 Sports Day / PFA Summer Fete 

11.7.24 Sports Day / PTFA Summer Fete (Reserve date) 

22.7.24 Leavers Assembly at St Paul’s 

24.7.24 End of Term 

 

 

OFFICE NEWS  

The summer menus have been published on MCAS. Please can you pre-order your child’s meal 

a day in advance at home, this helps with saving time in the morning and helps our kitchen staff 

to pe plan. This term we are also asking children to select the desert they would like. If you have 

any problems accessing MCAS please let Mrs Webber know. Thank you for your support. 

Copies of the new menus can be found here. 

 

Did you see us on the front page of the Mid Devon Advertiser this week?! More of our fantastic 

World Book day photos can also be found here 
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MESSAGE FROM THE PTFA 

 

It is non school uniform on 

Tuesday 26th March. In return 

for wearing non uniform the 

PTFA are asking for donations 

to make up yummy Easter hampers. These will then be 

raffled at the Forde Bake Sale on Thursday 28th March. 

Tickets for the raffle will be available to purchase on the 

school gate on the morning of Thursday 28th March. If 

you are unable to purchase them in the morning, please 

send your child in with an envelope with their name on 

and money inside. It is £1 per strip. The raffle will be 

drawn during the Forde Class Bake Sale at 3.30pm.  
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FAMILY SUPPORT 

 

 

Is now OPEN and LIVE. 

The programme is for 

children who are eligible for 

benefit related Free School 

Meals. For a list of 

providers please search 

here HAF providers map - 

Easter 2024 – Education 

and Families 

(devon.gov.uk). There is a great selection in the 

Newton Abbot area.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
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